
 

 
Monday 4th November 2024 

 
 

Year 7 Progress Evening – 15:30 – 18:30 - Thursday 14th November 2024  

 

 
  

Dear parent/carer,  

  

We are excited to welcome you to the year 7 parent progress evening on Thursday 14th November 2024.  

  

This event is designed to enable you to have a face-to-face conversation with your child’s teachers, discuss 

the start they have made this year, the progress they are making within their subjects and to help both staff 

and parents plan for your child to be successful at NUSA and beyond.  

  

To aid the ease of appointment booking, you will need to book appointments with your child’s teachers 

through our online booking platform. To make your appointments please login at: https://parents-

booking.co.uk/nusa  

  

To login you will need to enter:   

  

· Your child’s first name  

  

. Your child’s surname    

   

· Your child’s date of birth  

    

The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you. After you have made your 

appointments, you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation with your appointment times.  

  

Appointments are open to be booked from now, up until Tuesday 10th November.   

  

I hope that you can take this opportunity to speak to your child’s teachers and ensure that both you and 

your child are informed of their current progress at NUSA.  

  

Please contact school if you have any questions about the parents evening.  

  

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss L Taylor  

Head of year 7 
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